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WOMEN'S CHOICE

March 17, 2025

Mr. John DeFusco

Knights of Columbus Council #15791
266 Foreside Rd.

Falmouth, ME 04105

Dear Knights of Columbus,

 We received your gift of $6551.91 and wanted to “thank you” for blessing the ministry of ABBA, Women's —
Choice. Your ongoing support and prayers help us continue the ministry, offering hope to women with
unplanned pregnancies and showing them the “love of Christ” in words and deeds.

While we remember the historical milestone of Roe vs. Wade, the battle against abortion is far from over.
The recent pro-abortion legislation in Maine is a stark reminder of this. Maine is now not only allowing
abortion up to birth but also serving as a sanctuary state for abortions without parental approval. Your
continued support is crucial in this ongoing fight.

This year marks our 26 year helping to empower people through the gospel of Christ to see the truth of the
humanity of their unborn child. Every time a woman walks in our door, she is shown the love of Christ.
Because of your faithful support, we can offer her medical services, pregnancy testing, ultrasound to confirm
a viable pregnancy*, limited STI testing/treatment, material assistance, i.e., clothing, diapers, baby
furniture, and much more AT NO COST.

ABBA ministered to 133 new clients in 2024, with 457 medical/mentoring appointments, and 53 babies
were given the gift of life in 2024. We also had the opportunity to have 406 spiritual conversations at all
one-on-one visits, always ending in prayer, glorifying our Lord. ABBA provided clients with medical
services and materials worth more than $94,312. This is a testament to the tangible impact of your
generosity. Your contribution has directly led to these life-changing moments, and we are proud to have
you as part of our mission.

Again, thank you for donating and participating in this fantastic life-saving work. If we can answer any
questions, please call or email us.
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